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Let’s Say Goodbye to our I Cards - the Green Way! 

 
Dear Students and Parents, 
 
Your school ID card isn’t just plastic — it’s a token of memories, milestones, and moments 
that shaped your journey. As we turn a new page, it’s time to part ways with the old — but 
responsibly. 
 
Here’s what you can do: 
 

 Keep it Forever – Hold on to your old ID card as a memory of your school days. Frame 

it, save it, cherish it! 

 

 Drop it Off, We’ll Do the Rest – If you choose to part with it, simply place your ID card 

in the eco-drop boxes located at Gate No. 1 or Gate No. 6.  

All collected cards will be destroyed in-house with care and handed over to our partner plastic 
recycling agency, ensuring safe and sustainable disposal. Together, let’s make even the 
smallest act count towards a cleaner, greener planet.  
 
Thank you for being a part of this thoughtful initiative. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
Priyanka Barara 
Principal 
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